
 

Dear Jobs Plus Nashville, 
On behalf of Tennessee College of Applied Technolo-
gy Nashville (TCATN), we would like to thank you for 
allowing our students to participate in such a worthy 
endeavor. It is a great pleasure for us to partner with 
Metropolitan Development and Housing Agency Jobs 
Plus Nashville as you contribute to society and serve 
our local community. 
 

This partnership allows our students to not only gain 
valuable experience within their chosen profession of 
Early Childhood Education, it also allows them to give 
back to the community by offering a needed                        
assistance to the citizens of Nashville.  
 

Through this partnership, you are allowing our                
students to explore their career field and learn in 
ways that may not have been possible without your 
support. Here at TCATN, we are continuously focusing 
on excellence within our programs, the achievements 
of our students, and the future of the community. 
With that being said, it is only through partnerships 
such as ours that will allow us to create a better                
future for the citizens of Nashville. 
 

Again, we would like to take this opportunity to thank 
you! 
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